
From: Joe Waters <jwaters@instituteforchildsuccess.org>
To: Rhett N. MabryRMabry@tde.org

KECK@scdhhs.govKECK@scdhhs.gov
CC: Megan Goldenmgoldennyc@gmail.com

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
John SupraSUPRA@scdhhs.gov

Date: 7/1/2013 10:54:39 PM
Subject: Final Version Social Impact Bond Feasibility Analysis

Attachments: SC PFS Feasibility Study 6-30-13 Final.pdf

Dear Rhett and Tony,
 

Please find attached the final presentation version of the Nurse-Family Partnership Social Impact 
Bond Feasibility Analysis. We look forward to going through this in greater detail with you all soon.
 

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns. We will hold off sharing this widely until we 
have an opportunity to hear more from you. In the coming days, we will be sharing with those we 
have consulted previously to see if they find any errors, omissions, or points of concern.
 

We are especially grateful to Megan Golden for her assistance and expertise in completing the 
analysis.
 

We look forward to discussing next steps soon.
 

Best,
 

Joe
 

---
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